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SCHEDULE 2 
 
1. There is inadequate justification for the proposal as the best option to meet the long term water 

suppy needs of the Hunter Region. 
 
2. There are significant uncertainties regarding the accuracy of the modelling used to predict the 

impacts of the project on the hydrology of the Williams River, predicted flows to the Hunter 
Estuary, and predicted changes to the hydrodynamics and water quality of the Hunter Estuary. 

 
3. On the basis of the precautionary principle, there are threats of serious or irreversible 

environmental damage as a result of the project and there is significant uncertainty whether 
these threats could be avoided or minimised to acceptable levels. 

 
4. There is an unacceptable level of risk that the impacts of the proposal on the ecological values of 

the internationally recognised Hunter Estuary Ramsar wetlands have not been fully and 
accurately assessed. 

 
5. There is significant and unacceptable uncertainty as to whether the proposal’s reduction in 

environmental flows from the Williams River to the Hunter Estuary could impact on other 
licensed water users throughout the Hunter System.   

 
6. The project is not in the public interest. 


